
Dear Forest Lakes Residents,

We are pleased to announce that, for the first time since 2013, the Forest 
Lakes Swim Team will be hosting the Championship meet at Cove 
Beach on Saturday, July 26th. This is a significant honor for our team 
and community, and we are excited to welcome participating swimmers 
and their families.

To ensure a smooth and successful event, we kindly ask residents to be 
aware of the following:

• Cove Beach will be closed beginning Friday afternoon and will 
remain closed through the conclusion of the event on Saturday.

• Increased traffic is expected around the lake, particularly along 
Forest Lakes Drive, between 7:00 AM and approximately 3:00 
PM on Saturday.

• Parking for the event will be on the lake side of Forest Lakes 
Drive.

• Access to the boat ramp at Cove Beach will be unavailable 
during the event.

• Main Beach will be the only member beach staffed with 
lifeguards on Saturday.

We understand that this may cause some temporary inconvenience, and 
we sincerely appreciate your patience and cooperation. Thank you for 
your ongoing support of the Forest Lakes Swim Team.

Sincerely,
Forest Lakes Swim Team


